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COVID-19 UNWIND:  End of the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency 
Impacts Provider Enrollment Flexibilities 
The COVID-19 public health emergency will expire at the end of the day on May 11, 2023; therefore, all provider 
enrollment flexibilities granted under the Social Security Act Section 1135 emergency waivers will terminate.   

Nevada Medicaid will resume with enrollment screening requirements under Section 102.2 Conditions of 
Participation-All Providers and Applications of the Medicaid Services Manual, Chapter 100 for new applicants and 
providers.  Additionally, Nevada Medicaid will begin conducting announced or unannounced site visits and 
Fingerprint-Based Background Checks (FCBC) for Moderate and High-Risk providers who were enrolled under the 
1135 emergency waiver during the public health emergency.   

More information regarding the end of the public health emergency and the impacted flexibilities is available by 
reading Web Announcement 3049 and Frequently Asked Questions: CMS Waivers, Flexibilities, and the End of the 
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PDF).  

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3049_20230411.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/frequently-asked-questions-cms-waivers-flexibilities-and-end-covid-19-public-health-emergency.pdf
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/frequently-asked-questions-cms-waivers-flexibilities-and-end-covid-19-public-health-emergency.pdf

